
From: govmary23c@aol.com
To: DeCarli, Jeremy
Subject: Public hearing -September 4th
Date: Monday, September 2, 2019 10:15:40 PM

Dear Jeremy,

Thank you for spending the time to speak to my husband, Ted and I the other day.  It's very much
appreciated.

I read on facebook that there is a public hearing this week regarding the proposal for the Saint Clements
Marina Development.  Unfortunately I will be out of town and not able to attend.  Therefore I thought I
would drop you a note to state that I am 100% in favor of this and hope that it passes.  Yes, there was
some past issues but we need to put that behind us and move forward.  Any town would jump at the
opportunity to have a high end venue marina built in their town that would result in additional tax revenue
of $40,000 plus increase tourism to their town.  With the proper marketing the marina guests may also
visit our Village Center  which may give the Center the boost that they are desperately attempting to get. 

This may be what East Hampton needs to help our small businesses and make people WANT to come to
East Hampton.
Please consider approving this proposal.
Sincerely,
Mary & Ted Krogh
860-977-5760
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